Dear 7th and 8th-grade students,

How are all of my angels? I miss you terribly. I understand this is a difficult time and some of you are scared. It will be okay. We are all here for each other.

I am putting all of this on Google Classroom - but in case you are unable to get to it I am printing some off for you to pick up. You can also access Google Classroom from your phone if you are able. These are learning opportunities. It is not required but will help you keep that muscle (brain) practicing for when we get back to school. Lol

Everything is pretty self-explanatory. Articles of the week can be one-page or you can answer the questions on the article as posted. Make sure to ask if you have questions and read the instructions for each week.

If you have work that you did not get finished before we left you are welcome to work on it as well. The main thing is I want you to be happy and safe.

You can call or text me on my cell at 712-269-1558 if you have any questions.

My email is sheiden@co-u.net

Your teacher, Mrs. Heiden